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 25 June 2018 
 
 
 
To: All Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Adjustment to school uniform due to heat 
 
Due to the weather conditions of this week there will be some adjustments made to uniform 
expectations.  Students can choose not to wear their ties.  In addition they are able to wear PE Kit as 
school uniform for the remainder of the week.  Students have the option of wearing school PE kit 
which must include appropriate shorts and approved school PE tops. If students do not feel 
comfortable wearing this then students can remain in normal uniform. It would be advisory that 
students also prepare for these days by using sun cream with appropriate factor level and ensuring 
students have a water bottle. 
 
A gentle reminder that Friday will be an Inset day with students not expected in school. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Dee Elliott 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


